Bollard at Roseangle playpark area —
an update #dundeewestend

Residents will recall that I had recently reported a bollard that requires to
be re-sited back in place on the foot/cycle path near the Roseangle playpark.

The City Council has now responded as follows :

“The aforementioned bollard has been sheared at the base and is not re-
installable. The hole has been made safe and I have ordered a new one to
replace it when it arrives it will be installed.”
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